From: To: Cc: Subject: Date:

Valente, Judith Woodruff, Aaron

Fw: Disappointed

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 8:59:00 AM

Dear Chief Woodruff,

Here is the message that was sent by a Mr Tom to WGLT. Thought you should see this, as it follows a message earlier in the week sent to me about the traffic stop video involving Officer Shepard.

I left message on your phone about discussing why this video is apparently being viewed by the public, and if so is your department leaving a citizen open to harassment.

Please reply to all as I am on leave currently from GLT because my latest book is just out and I am touring the country giving talks, leading retreats and workshops on the book. You should get a copy. It's called "How To Live: What The Rule of St. Benedict Teaches Us About Happiness, Meaning and Community." I think you would learn a lot from it. I don't check my glt email everyday, but do check

Sincerely, Judy Valente